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This bill requires MnDOT to study a segment of Trunk Highway 65 north of County Highway 10 in 

Blaine and Ham Lake, in order to examine traffic congestion, impacts to freight, congestion reduction 

options, and improvements at one of the intersections.  It appropriates an amount to be determined in 

fiscal year 2017 from the trunk highway fund for the study. Any unused funds from the appropriation 

are made available for project work resulting from the study. 


